
 

 

December 17, 2019 
 

Palermo Boundary Review 
 
Dear parent/guardian, 
 
As you may be aware, there is currently a school boundary review for two schools located within 
ERA 114 and ERA 115. The two schools are Palermo PS and Heritage Glen PS. A Boundary Review 
Steering Committee generated boundary options for consideration which were presented at the 
public information meeting on Dec. 12 in Oakville.  
 
We encourage parents/guardians and residents to remain informed by reviewing information 
posted on the Halton District School Board (HDSB) website at www.hdsb.ca (search: Palermo 
Boundary Review).  All the information shared at the public meeting can be found on the Board 
website, including the presentation and maps outlining the options generated to date.  
 
The Public Information Feedback form is now available on the HDSB website on the Palermo 
Boundary Review webpage. We encourage you to provide feedback as this will be used by the 
Boundary Review Steering Committee to help inform the final recommendation(s) to the 
Director of Education.  
 

Timelines moving forward: 
 

Sunday, Dec. 22, 2019 
The deadline to submit feedback using the Public Information Feedback form.  
 
Wednesday, Feb. 5, 2020   
Director’s Recommendation/Report to Board for Information 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This report will be published as part of the Wednesday, Feb. 5 Board meeting agenda package.  
The agenda will be posted on the afternoon of Friday, Jan. 31 on the HDSB website 
(www.hdsb.ca), under the “Our Board” tab and linked under the “Board of Trustees” page.   
 
Wednesday, Feb. 19, 2020   
Board of Trustees vote on Director’s Recommendation 

 
Note: Delegations are possible at both meetings 
 
If you wish to delegate the Board on this matter, please follow the Board By-laws on delegations, 
as posted on the HDSB website (search “Delegating the Board”).  Delegations will be heard at 
either the Feb. 5 or Feb. 19 Board meetings.   

If you have specific questions about the Palermo Boundary Review, please email 
palermoboundaryreview@hdsb.ca.  
 
Regards, 
 
Colette Ruddock 
Superintendent of Education & Chair - Boundary Review Steering Committee 


